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Playzone Summer Newsletter 2016

We have been having lots of fun this Summer
at Playzone.

Pupils have been enjoying a variety of fun
activities, including: Cooking, Shopping,
Trampolining, Messy/Sensory Play, Cinema,
Swimming, Bike Riding and a trip to London Zoo!

This year, groups have been mixed and it has led
to new learning opportunities, new friendships
and more fun for everyone involved!

Please contact Marie Keeley at the

Disabled Children’s Team on 0203 317 228
or at: marie.keeley@camden.gov.uk to
discuss new referrals or any other possible or
any changes to existing care plans.

Playzone is open term time Tuesdays,
Wednesdays, Thursdays and Saturdays and
4 days per week in the school holidays.

Please note that Playzone is a referral only
service for children aged 4-12 years old.

If you have any questions or enquiries then please contact the team

07702 260 549 or email jake.binns@swisscottage.camden.sch
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